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March 7, 2024 
 
 Dear Plainview-Old Bethpage School Community, 
  
Today, the District was made aware of Facebook posts and rumors involving a teacher at Plainview-
Old Bethpage Middle School. While I cannot comment on specifics due to New York State privacy 
laws, I can assure you that we are taking this matter very seriously and are cooperating fully with the 
NCPD in their investigation. 
  
I am asking families to refrain from sharing stories about this on social media as this investigation 
continues.  
 
Please know that the health and safety of our students is the District’s top priority. We will update the 
school community when we are able. If your child shares anything with you of concern, I encourage 
you to email the principal and/or report it to the pobsafe@pobschools.org email address. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary O’Meara, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://www.parentsquare.com/districts/1792/users/22732865

